
‭NOTICE OF ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT PLANS‬
‭THE SCHOOL DISTRICT OF JENKINTOWN‬

‭Effective October 30, 1987, the Federal Government passed legislation (AHERA‬
‭Regulation 40 CFR 763) that requires public school districts to inspect their schools for‬
‭the presence of asbestos containing materials.  The law requires that schools identify the‬
‭condition, type, location and accessibility of asbestos containing materials.‬

‭The law further directs school districts to present a comprehensive Asbestos‬
‭Management Plan to the State Department of Education for examination and approval.‬
‭The School District of Jenkintown, through the services of a professional environmental‬
‭consulting firm, has complied with the initial requirements and has also completed all‬
‭required three year re-inspections and updated the management plan as necessary.‬

‭The school district has implemented all phases of our Asbestos Management Plan,‬
‭including staff awareness training, postings and notifications, continued monitoring,‬
‭operational and maintenance procedures, and has successfully completed every removal‬
‭project undertaken.  The Asbestos Management Plan is on file in the school district‬
‭office.‬

‭The School District’s strict adherence to the Asbestos Management Plans assists us in‬
‭providing a healthy and safe environment for students and staff.  If you have any‬
‭questions, please contact Mike Nickerson, Facility Manager and Asbestos Designated‬
‭Person, at (215) 885-3722, x220.‬


